
Llanfaes newsletter/Cylchlythyr!    

February/Chwefror 

Diary Dates/Dyddiadau Dyddiadur  
Spring Term 2023  
March/Mawrth 
9th – Y1 Wow Day 
10th – St David’s Day Concert – Aberhonddu Male  
Voice Choir and school Choir (evening) 
8-10th – Y6 Llangrannog  
13th – Y6 visit to Cardiff Millenium Centre 
14th – Y6 PC Skyrme  
15th & 16th March – Planned industrial action days 
(information will be sent out) 
17th  – Red Nose Day  

- Cross Country @Christ College Y3-6 1-3 pm 
27th – Y4 visit Y Gaer  
28th – Y3 Help the Homeless Wales Fundraiser Event 
29th – Friend’s Bingo Fish & Chips evening (6-8 pm) 
31st  – Break up for Easte 
 

 

 

Dydd Gwyl Dewi Sant 
 

Last week we  celebrated St 
David’s Day across the school. 
Everyone has been thoroughly 

impressed with the musicians who volunteered to play 
in assembly for us.  
Hannah who played ‘Somewhere only we know’ on 
the piano and Zach who played and sang ‘Time of Your 
Life’ on the acoustic guitar. It was wonderful to hear 
such talents!  

      
On March 1st we held our Eisteddfod. The hall was a 
riot of red!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Thomas joined us to perform the Chairing of the 
Bard ceremonies.  
Llongyfarchiadau mawr to the winning writers in Y2 
and Y6. Here are Charlotte and Alice receiving their 
awards.  

   
 
 
 

RED NOSE DAY – 17TH 
MARCH 
 
Wear Something Red!! 
 

Children can come to 
school wearing something red if they want to for the 
day for a donation of your choice.  
 

 
If you prefer you can donate 
via our Just Giving Page.   This 
qr code will link to the page if 
anyone would like to donate 
in this way.  
 

 
 

 
We have 80 red noses to 
sell - £2.50 each. These will 
be available as of Tuesday 
14th March  from the office 
– first come first served! 
Please remember these are only suitable for age 
7+ this year.  
 



 
#Fairtrade Fortnight 
 
Our Fairtrade Councillors led an assembly this week to launch 
Fairtrade Fortnight. They asked us how long we would be 
willing to work for £1? That made us all think! Through their 
presentation they shared a great deal of 
information about Fairtrade and why it is 
so important.  
Each class is now taking part in a 
competition to see who can collect the 
most Fairtrade symbols. These can be off 
any item.  
Diolch to our Fairtrade Council for a thought provoking start 
to the fortnight. 
 

 

Safer 
Internet 
Week! 

 
 
 

The week was full of a variety of activities across the 
school. This included PC Skyrme who delivered an assembly 
and spoke with Year 3 and 5. Smartie the Penguin gave 
safety messages to Year 1 and 2.  Reception class learned a 
Buddy the Dog song to remember to stay safe. Everyone 
heard the message about 
talking about safety! 
Please remember though, 
that being safe on the 
internet is the message for 
365 days a year!  

 
Eco Platinum Flag is flying! 
After the success of our Eco 
Council leading us to a 4th 
Platinum Flag it was lovely to 
see the actual flag proudly 
displayed on our flag pole! 
Diolch to Mark the handyman 
for raising it for us. 
 

Lead Creative School Work 
continues! 
Year 4 are continuing to 
develop new skills whilst 
having fun as part of the 
Arts Council for Wales 
project. The sounds of 
beatboxing and rapping 
reverberate around the 
school!  
 
 

School Uniform Swap Shop 
Many thanks to everyone who has donated even more 
quality clothing for the swap shop. This continues to be 
available daily – please come and help yourself!  

Dogs on School Grounds 
Please remember that dogs are not allowed anywhere on 
school grounds as we have children who are afraid of 
them. Thank you.  

 
This newsletter is available on our website www.llanfaes.powys.sch.uk  
Did you know we continue to use Twitter also? Follow us @LlanfaesSchool 

http://www.llanfaes.powys.sch.uk/


 


